
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students,

We are delighted to share that we have received an encouraging number of enquiries recently, a
testament to the positive reputation of our school community. Thank you for your continued
support in making our school a place of excellence and growth.

This week’s highlight has undoubtedly been the outstanding sporting performances from our Year
3&4 and Year 5&6 teams. Across all fixtures, our students demonstrated exceptional effort,
teamwork, and spirit, making us incredibly proud. Their dedication and sportsmanship were on full
display, and we celebrate their achievements, whether in victory or in lessons learned.

A big thank you to our coaches, staff, and supporters who continue to encourage and inspire our
young athletes. We look forward to more exciting matches ahead!

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.
Warm regards,

Paul Jackson
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LAST WEEKS BRAIN TEASER ANSWER

THIS WEEKS BRAIN TEASER
What number should go in the space where the car is parked?

ANSWER IS 

17










